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MLM/TCC 

26 October 2023 

Year 10 Information Evening: ‘A Parents’ guide to supporting with revision at home’ 

Monday 13 November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to invite the parents of all of our Year 10 students to an Information Evening on 

Monday 13 November 2023 from 5.00 – 6.00pm in the Swann Hall. 

During this time, we hope to improve your understanding of how children learn, share with you 

the best methods for revising and give you some top tips for supporting your child’s revision at 

home. The presentation and any resources used on the night will be also be made available on the 

school website for those unable to attend.  

Please note that we will not be able to offer specific information about the progress of individual 

students on this evening, though we are always happy to arrange to meet parents to discuss this, 

if required. 

Parking will be available in the staff car park by the Multi Use Games Area at the top of Church 

Street. Entry to the school on the evening will be via the Student Entrance on North Street. We 

recommend that this event is attended by parents/carers only, separate sessions are being held 

for students.  

Please confirm your attendance by using our online Parents’ Evening website:  

https://heckmondwikegrammar.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/   

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Maguire (Assistant Headteacher)   Mrs Thomas (Deputy Headteacher) 
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